
ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
North Region – Tuscumbia Area 

295 Highway 20 East 
Tuscumbia, AL  35674 

 
Project Number: BR-0243(504) 

Bridge Replacement on AL-243 over Cedar Creek 
Franklin County 

 
Public Involvement Comment Form 

 
 

NAME:  ____________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:  ________________________________ 
 
                 ________________________________ 
 
INTEREST IN PROJECT:   AREA RESIDENT     PROPERTY OWNER     
    LOCAL BUSINESS PERSON   OTHER      
 
ARE YOU IN FAVOR OF THE PROJECT?   ____YES   ____ NO   ____UNDECIDED 
 
ANY KNOWN HAZARDOUS MATERIAL SITES?         

               

 
This form is provided to receive your comments regarding the bridge replacement on AL-243 over Cedar Creek.  
Please use the space below, attach additional sheets, if necessary.  Your comments can also be submitted by 
US mail, email, voicemail, or the website noted below. 
 
COMMENTS (Attach additional sheets, if necessary): 

              

              

              

              

              

               

 
Mail: ALDOT North Region – Tuscumbia Area 
 Attn: Trent Brannon 
 PO Box 495 
 Tuscumbia, AL 35674 
Email:  al243-bridge-comments@dot.state.al.us    

Voicemail:  (256)389-1468 (3-minute limit)                                      Website: www.aldotinvolved.com 
        “Bridge Replacement on AL-243” 

                                                   
Comments on the proposed project need to be submitted by November 28, 2022 

mailto:al243-bridge-comments@dot.state.al.us
http://www.aldotinvolved.com/

